

## NOTICE

Date:

10<sup>th</sup> August 2019

To

All Owners / Residents

RE

FOOD DELIVERY AT LOBBY AREA ONLY

Dear valued owners & residents,

We are concerned that there is a dangerous condition on the property that deserves your prompt action.

Please to be informed, all food delivery not allowed go to floor unit except at lobby area only.

For disabled we allowed food delivery go to your unit with escort by our security officer and please communicate with your lobby security officer before we escort to your unit.

Your understanding and cooperation is much appreciated.

Thank you.

The Management

